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The MHC has determined that the Churchill Hockey Club has submitted an acceptable crowd control plan.  Starting with the Varsity games on 1/14/2022, unaccompanied student fans in grades 9-12 shall be permitted at MHC Varsity games.   
Churchill Crowd Control Plan
1. Attendance roster will be collected prior to the game
1. Guests will check in and receive a stamp or wristband; student fans without a stamp or wristband will be denied entry
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Any unaccompanied student fans found in the rink without a wristband/stamp will be removed
1. 4-6 adults will be present in the stands
1. Additional adults will be monitoring other areas of the rink
1. All entrances will be monitored by adults 
1. Fans will be monitored post game until all fans leave the rink

The MHC will continue to support and reinforce to all of its member clubs the Core Values of USA Hockey, the USA Hockey Code of Conduct and the USA Hockey Zero Tolerance policy.  Providing a safe environment for the MHC member clubs, players, officials and spectators is of primary importance to the MHC.  Any actions by spectators that jeopardizes the ability for any party to participate in high school hockey will not be tolerated.

Brian Clark
MHC Commissioner
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